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23-24 ISAT Updates

ISAT testing went well this year. The students took it seriously and were excited to see

their own growth. Even though the scores are not where we want them to ultimately be,

we must celebrate the growth the students have made. As their principal, I am very

proud of how far they have come and know that they will continue to grow with the help

of our excellent teachers.
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Growth Field day

The mindset of the students about the ISAT test this year was completely different than

last year at EMS. Students really tried on their tests and were excited to talk about their

scores and growth afterward. To celebrate the students who showed growth and/or

scored proficient or advanced on either Math or Reading ISAT testing, we had a field

day. Our staff really came together to put on many

different activities to keep the students active and

happy. I would like to say thank you to the donor,

who wishes to remain anonymous. They donated

the obstacle course

and the zip line, for

the students to

enjoy. They were a

big hit!



End of Year

As you can imagine, the end of the year is full of excitement

with all the many activities the students have to look

forward to. EMS did not disappoint. Our teachers all came

together and each took on a special event. In the last 2

weeks of school, EMS held an awards assembly to celebrate

students in all grades for ISAT growth, social growth, and

grades to name a few. We also sent the 8th graders on the

annual Wahooz field trip and all honor roll students to

Frontier Cinema to watch a movie. And of course, the 5th

grade visit to welcome our incoming 6th graders to

Emmett Middle.


